

Dale Furney, Gladwin, MI.

I understand that there is a plan to lower Secord Lake beginning on Sept. 20, 2018. Which is only 3 1/2 weeks away. Because of this, I have made arrangements to remove my boats and docks on September 19. However, I now understand that there is a request to lower the water even sooner which is unacceptable given the time and planning needed to get ready.

Can you immediately send me notification of when this is going to happen?

Also, can you provide an explanation of why this has to be done in September and cannot wait later (such as Nov. 1), when it will hardly affect anyone.

Please reply.

Thanks

Dale Furney

586-747-0295

Furneyfarm@comcast.net

Document Content(s)

81189.TXT.....1-1